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TELEPHONE: FORDHAM 5560

Rew H?orfc Zoological park
UNDER THE MANAGEMENT OF THE

NEW YORK ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY
185th STREET & SOUTHERN BOULEVARD, NEW YORK CITY

DR. W. REID BLAIR. DIRECTOR

January 19, 1927

Sir Artnur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

Dear General Currie:

ThanKS for your Kina letter, which I shall place before

I should favor s postponement of our annualthe Governors on Thursday.

dinner until sometime in march if there was any assurance that your appoint-

rente would permit of your coming to hew York during that month.

If the Board should decide that it would be inadvisable to postpone

the dinner to a later date and should accept your Kind offer to send a

representative, 1 shall write you again.

Faithfully yours,

J
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